
Town of Burlington 

Housing Plan Steering Committee 

Town informational Forum 

Special Meeting May 3, 2022  

7:00 pm 

Forum held via Zoom 

Full Committee attended in addition to 1st Selectman Thompson and Planning Consultant 

Jocelyn Ayer.  Many town residents joined in as well. 

The purpose of this forum was to present information about why this plan is required  and how 

this committee might proceed to a solution.   

1st Selectman Doug Thompson started by giving a welcoming address to all in attendance and 

introduced all Committee members including Planning Consultant Jocelyn Ayer. 

Prior to this meeting a survey was placed on Town Website for all to take so committee could 

gather information on the thoughts and concerns of residents 

Jocelyn gave a history of her involvement with this process for other towns and is hired by the 

Town of Burlington to assist in this plan. 

She next showed slides explaining the how and why the plan is needed and eventually will be 

used as a guide for town building expansion.  She also mentioned that a 10 min video is 

available at: www.nwhousing.org  as a resource for learning more. 

Next, Committee Member Riley presented results of Survey which will be posted on Town 

Website. 

Committee Member Mullen then gave a brief explanation about existing Senior Housing and 

why more is needed. 

Questions were then taken from anyone in attendance and answers given.  The public was 

asked to follow the committees work and ask questions at anytime . 

In closing 1st Selectman Thompson explained that the State of Connecticut is pushing for this 5 

year plan and we will accomplish it but it will be completed the Burlington Way.  

Forum adjourned.       

http://www.nwhousing.org/

